



February 28, 2022

Mrs. Herda - 2/29
Nora B - 3/7
Jack H - 3/12
Oscar L - 3/17

Scarlett M - 3/19
Grace V - 3/26
Hank H - 3/13

Tues, Mar 1 - Parent Council Meeting
(Zoom) 7pm

Mon, Mar  7 - Fri, Mar 18 - SPRING
BREAK - NO SCHOOL  
Spring Break Camp Mar 14-18 - Full!

Fri, Mar 4 - All School Skate @
Cheney Lake, hosted by grade 6 (if
conditions aren't skate-worthy, we
will have a Social at the school)

Thurs, Mar 3- Board Meeting via
Zoom/in-person 7pm

Sat, Mar 19 - Workshop with Torin
Finser - "A Call To Teach" (10am - 4pm)

Note from Office: Spring Break Camp is Full!

CONGRATULATIONS AWS STUDENTS!

8th grade class
were awarded

FIRST PLACE in the
schools division!!



Campus News & updates

Dear community, 
Shannon Herda is looking for an available room and car for two visiting

teachers, Hans and Marcy Schepker.  Hans and Marcy have visited us before
and loved Alaska so much they are coming back to teach our 8th graders

platonic solids and also help our handwork teacher, Ms. Wiley.  They will be
arriving March 19th and leaving March 29th. Hans is an accomplished glass

worker and mathematician, (glassgeometry.com) . They are wonderful people
and are looking forward to visiting us. Please let Shannon or Tre-C know if
you think you might be able to host them, (they are very low key guests).  

with warmth, Shannon Herda




Caution in our

parking lot &
sidewalks!



Wednesday, April 6 from
6:00-7:00 pm, 8th
Grade Project
Presentations
Thursday, May 5, Grade
5 Pentathlon  
Saturday, May 7, May
Faire
Wednesday, May 18 @
6pm, 8th grade Rose
Ceremony & Graduation

Upcoming Celebratory
Events

Mark your calendars! 



Though we use
gravel & salt to help

with the slick
surfaces, it's not fully
effective - we advise
you to keep a pair of

spikes handy, and
use caution when
walking around

campus.

http://glassgeometry.com/


Campus News & updates



FREE LEARN TO KNIT CLASS

at the Great Hall-next week

Wednesdays  8:30-10:30am

Next Class - March 2nd
All Skill Levels Welcome!

Come help make items for May Faire!!




Parent Resources

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/the-
simplicity-parenting-podcast-with-kim-

john-payne/id1407320921

Weekly insights on children and
parenting from Simplicity Parenting

author Kim John Payne.

Waldorf in the News
Check out the article linked on the

AWSNA website:
 https://www.waldorfeducation.org/news-

resources/newsarticles-of-interest/articles-
detail/~board/member-news/post/the-power-of-

awe-and-inspiration



"The Power of
Awe and

Inspiration"

https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/the-simplicity-parenting-podcast-with-kim-john-payne/id1407320921
https://www.waldorfeducation.org/news-resources/newsarticles-of-interest/articles-detail/~board/member-news/post/us-news-features-waldorf-education


Time has gone by fast in 2/3's Time Block! The class has had a blast making
their own calendars during Main Lesson and have enjoyed learning all the

months in a year, the amount of weeks in a month, and the number of days
in each month.

Grade 2/3



Grade 4/5

Grade 4/5 wrapped up their
study of Ancient Egypt with

students individually researching
and writing reports about an

Egyptian topic of interest such as
pyramids, mummification, and

pharaohs. The class is now
studying the rich myths and gods
of Ancient India. As part of their

studies, the class has been
starting each morning with yoga

poses.






Grade 6

Dear community, 
Class 6 is finishing up their studies of the Roman Empire with a deep dive
into the reasons behind its decline.  A brief debate brought the struggles
of the senate to life for the students as they discussed what might bring
such a once mighty empire to its gradual disintegration.  Our play will be
our next project as we are looking forward to an April 1st presentation of

our play, Roma Amor!
Class six will be looking forward to hosting our community skate event at

Cheney Lake on Friday, March 4th. Bring your skates on down after
school and we will have some treats, hot drinks and lots of good

company.  



when:  Friday March 4th 3pm onwards
where: Cheney Lake

6th and 8th graders busy at work
building snow sculptures






fur rondy sculptures

Thank you to All who came out to help.






fur rondy sculptures

So proud of our six 8th graders in completing their snow sculpture this past week as part
of the annual Fur Rondy event at downtown Ship Creek.  We sculpted during Main Lesson,

movement class, after school and until late Saturday night and Sunday morning. The
sculptures were judged Sunday at 10:00am and  at noon our 8th grade class were awarded
first place in the schools division!  This was not a good year for carving conditions but we

made the best of it, with joy and positivity. This class did an amazing job!



Big thanks to 6th grade class for their help and the parents of 8th graders who were so
supportive with food, hot drinks and labor! 

Thank you all who came down. 
Please go visit ours and the other incredible sculptures fit this week only and cast your

vote for people’s choice. 



Thank you, Mr. Unterberger






Northern Forum Eco-Art Submission











